
 From: Matthew Martin <Matthew.Martin@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Sunday, June 8, 2025 9:07 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Jamie Cernek <Jamie.Cernek@cityofchicago.org>; Laura Reimers <Laura.Reimers@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Notification of pro bono assistance 

  

Steve, 

  

I write to inform you that the Chicago Office of DLA Piper will be providing pro bono legal assistance to 

the City Council's Committee on Ethics and Government Oversight. Please let me know if you have any 

questions. 

  

Best, 

Chairman Martin 

  

 


